
Addendum  

 

LA01/2016/1026/F 

Full Planning 
 

Update 

One further letter of objection has been received. 

The main points covered in the letter are as follows:  “the area 
surrounding this property consists of bungalows and the proposed plan 
would not keep the appearance of the park” and “many of the residents 
have been here a long time and do not need or want the upheaval that 
the building of this property would cause.” 

These issues are similar to the objections already received and have 
already been addressed in the Committee Report. 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

That the Committee notes the content of this addendum and agrees with 
the recommendation to approve as set out in paragraph 9.1 of the 
Planning Committee Report. 

 


